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CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Please note that the school and office will remain closed from Saturday 15th June to Tuesday 18th June, 

2024 on account of Eid-al-Adha holidays. 

Parents, with children studying in KG to Grade 9 who require Transfer Certificates must submit an 

application to the school office by Thursday, 20th June and collect the same on Wednesday, 26th June 

2024.  

Students who will not join on the re-opening day (02-09-2024), are required to forward a written application 

of leave which should be approved by the Principal. Kindly pay the fees due for that month in advance. 

Parents are requested to clear all outstanding fee dues (if any) immediately. If dues are not cleared on 

time, defaulters’ names will be struck off the school register. For more details, please refer to Page nos. 6 

and 7 of the school diary. Please note that fees can be paid at any NEC branch or via the NEC or BFC 

app.  

Kindly note that as the Midterm Examination is now over, regular classes will resume after the Eid 

holidays from Wednesday, 19th June until Thursday, 27th June, both days inclusive. 

Wishing one and all a very happy Eid-al-Adha. 

 

 

 Principal 


